
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Tuesday 11th February 2025 

 
Dear Y6 Parents / Carers, 

 
We would like to invite your child to a “Maths Breakfast Club” which will run on 

Thursday mornings from 8am until the start of the school day.  

 
These sessions will range from recapping key arithmetic methods, a core skill for 

Year 6 pupils, to really getting to grips with some complex Y6 maths concepts, in a 
fun, small group environment, and they will include a small top-up breakfast for 

each child attending. The club will start after half-term (on Thursday 27th February) 
and will likely run until the National Curriculum testing week. It will be split into two 

groups and be led by myself and Mr King. 
 

This is a great opportunity for your child to consolidate or learn some new maths 
skills and we would really appreciate if you could let us know they will be attending 

by signing up on Arbor under school clubs. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 

Mr Dan Taylor 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
C.E. Primary School                          
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